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As a parent, an educator and someone who has worked with families of all 

demographic and ethnicities this is an extremely bad idea. Young people at this age 

of 16 are already struggling with mental health issues, navigating changing school 

systems and this is just another added burden. The way this state has handled Covid 

has already stripped them of stability and normalcy and now the sponsors of this bill 

want to add the responsibility of voting. This only seems to serve the legislators 

themselves and not the youth. Please drop this bill and do something that would 

support families and in turn would Brin support to teens. Sincerely, Cindy Fincher  


